
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7pm Tuesday 25th July 2017 
Voices of the Vasse Chorus is holding an Open Night for 

Female singers.  No experience necessary. 

Our Chorus sings and performs popular songs 

A cappella in the barbershop style. 

Come along and discover the fun and joy of harmony singing. 

Light supper and refreshments provided. 

Venue:  RSL Hall, Rosemary Drive, Busselton 

Time and date:  7-9.30pm Tuesday 25th July 2017 

www.voicesofthevasse.info 


